
 

 

Circular No. (25) for 2020 
 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources relocates to 
Dubai Healthcare City (Dubai) 

 

To: All Federal Entities  
 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) 

would like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in 

your endeavors.  

With reference to the above subject, kindly be informed that, as of 6th 
of September 2020, the office of the Federal Authority for Government 
Human Resources has moved from its previous office in Dubai, to the 
following address: 
 
Dubai - Dubai Healthcare City - Al Jalila Foundation Building, 5th and 
6th Floor. The site map can be obtained in both languages (Arabic and 
English) from the official website of the Federal Authority for 
Government Human Resources by entering the following link: 
 
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Al+Jalila+Foundation/@25.23208
7,55.324353,15z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xc8d5ec3ca009283d!8m2!3
d25.2320866!4d55.3243532?hl=ar 
 
Please note that the authority’s previous contact numbers remain 
unchanged. 
 
This is for your information, kindly make sure to circulate the 
abovementioned with the concerned authorities in order to take 
necessary actions accordingly. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
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Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Al+Jalila+Foundation/@25.232087,55.324353,15z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xc8d5ec3ca009283d!8m2!3d25.2320866!4d55.3243532?hl=ar
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Al+Jalila+Foundation/@25.232087,55.324353,15z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xc8d5ec3ca009283d!8m2!3d25.2320866!4d55.3243532?hl=ar
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Al+Jalila+Foundation/@25.232087,55.324353,15z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xc8d5ec3ca009283d!8m2!3d25.2320866!4d55.3243532?hl=ar

